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OUR MISSION        
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Transition House is dedicated to the 

solution of family homelessness in the 

Santa Barbara community.  Capable 

and motivated families with children 

are offered life tools and respectful, non-

sectarian residential services designed to 

alleviate poverty and restore self-sufficiency 

and dignity.

Thanks for Being 
a Helper

Volunteers 
provide dinner 
seven nights a 

week to families. 
On the cover, a 
family arrives at 

the shelter in the 
evening.

Dear Friend,
You may be familiar with Mister Rogers’ story 
about some advice his mother gave him when he 
was young:

“When I was a boy and I would see scary 
things in the news, my mother would say to me, 
‘Look for the helpers. You will always find people 
who are helping. If you look for the helpers, you’ll 
know that there’s hope.’” 

You are the helper who gives our families 
hope. 

Whether you volunteer, make a monthly 
donation, or give presents to children living at 
Transition House during the holidays, you are 
critical to our work. It takes our donors to make 
sure there are lights on in the shelter and beds 
for families to sleep in. It takes the compassion 
of our volunteers to demonstrate to families that 
they are not judged for their circumstances, but 
rather supported while they get back on their 
feet. All of you give families hope that they can 
rise out of poverty and back to housing. That’s 
why we are dedicating this year’s annual report to 
you, our volunteers and donors.

2017 and early 2018 was a challenging time 
for Transition House. Many families were af-
fected by the Thomas Fire and the ensuing mud-
slide. And while our donors remain generous and 
dedicated to our cause, federal funding for our 
programs has steeply declined. This is the result 
of HUD homeless programs increasingly prior-
itizing single chronically homeless individuals 
over families with children. Transition House has 
been working to cut costs and increase income. 
We have lost both staffing and some program 
components. But with your help, we are work-
ing hard to keep our programs and service levels 
intact.

Mister Rogers also says, “There are many 
ways to say I love you. One of the ways is working 
as well as you can to bring to others what can be 
nourishing in their lives. It’s an offering of love.” 

We see what you do for Transition House 
families as just that—an offering of love. And we 
thank you.

 – Kathleen Baushke
    Executive Director



OUR MISSION        
Three-Stage Family Housing Makes a 
Permanent Difference 
When families first seek help at Transition House, they are met with compassion by some-
one who listens to their story. Once a family enters our shelter, they are given a private room 
where all members of the family stay together. They receive three meals a day, thanks to 
hundreds of volunteers who provide dinners every night, and who make bag lunches for the 
next day. This is often a traumatic period for families, so they are given a bit of time to adjust 
before they dive into the hard work needed to return to housing. They don’t do this work 
alone, though. Parents have highly skilled case managers with them every step of the way. 
Shelter volunteers are there, too, to lend an ear and give families extra support.

For families who need a little extra time, our second stage offers six months of transitional 
housing at the Firehouse for up to six families at a time. Some families then continue to our 
third stage program, HOMES, where they can live for up to two years in one of 33 Transition 
House-owned affordable apartments while receiving supportive services. 

Anti-Poverty Services Lead to 
Financial Stability
Transition House parents receive case management, employment support, and anti-poverty 
classes, which are also available to people who are at risk of losing their housing. Classes cov-
er topics such as ESL, financial literacy, computer skills, and parenting. Volunteers are here, 
too, helping staff take care of the kids while parents are in classes.

Caring Adults Foster Resilience in Kids
The most important thing we can do for children who are experiencing homelessness is to 
help their parents secure stable housing. We also foster resilience among these children by 
providing parenting classes to help parents better navigate the distress of homelessness with 
their children. We surround kids with caring adults (including many volunteers) who provide 
mentorship, warmth, and stability while they are with us. Every evening, school-aged kids re-
ceive a little TLC—Technology and Literacy for Children—that focuses on building reading 
and computer skills. Teens have their own group with facilitated discussions, artwork, dance, 
and academic support. Babies are enrolled in our sliding scale licensed Infant Care Center, 
which supports them in healthy development while allowing their parents to find full-time 
work. Volunteers help out in the Center to make it as warm and welcoming for the babies 
as possible. 
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Families receive everything they 
need to rebuild their lives.

HOW WE HELP



I was renting a studio, but with only one income it was 
difficult to stay on top of bills and necessities like food. 

Eventually I wasn’t able to keep up with the rent. Lo and 
behold I got evicted.

My mom encouraged me to try out Transition House, but 
my pride wouldn’t let me. When I was younger, we lived across 
the street from Transition House, but I didn’t really know 
what it was. I had a lot of negative judgements about it.

Out of desperation, I finally decided to get on the Tran-
sition House waiting list. After a couple of weeks, we got of-
fered a spot in the shelter. We had been staying in a motel 
prior to that.

At first I was upset, angry, embarrassed. But after a week I 
realized I should have done this years ago. How could I have 
been so blind, proud, and naive about it? This program is great. 
I was so afraid of all the rules and the structure. I thought it 
was just the kids who needed structure, but it turns out that I 
needed the structure.

Since I came here I’ve met with three different volunteer 
screeners and they’ve all been awesome. I most recently met 

with Gray, who makes me feel at home and gives me a sense of 
peace. She’s supportive of my moving forward in my position 
at work, and gives me words of encouragement. She sees me as 
very professional and I need to hear those things. (Read more 
about Gray on page 7.)

My life is starting to get put back in order. My case manager, 
Cynthia, helped me find bus transportation in the mornings for 
my kids to go to school. She is working with me on finding day-
care for my two-year-old. I’ve been with my job for three years, 
and Cynthia encouraged me to get the training I need to move 
into a higher paying position at my company. 

My two older boys have commented several times that this 
is the best home we’ve had. For the first month when we would 
get home they would announce, “We’re home everyone!” See-
ing them look forward to coming home to Transition House 
definitely lightens my heart. It makes me feel like I’m doing the 
right thing for them.

The best feeling is coming home to staff that are welcoming. 
When everybody is getting along and laughing, that gives me 
a sense that this is my family. This is what I always longed for. 
Just having that security, that warmth, and feeling like this is 
where I should be.

In every way possible I want to pay it forward. When new 
residents arrive they ask, ‘How did you feel when you first got 
here?’ I try to put their minds at ease. For me that’s paying it 
forward, letting them know it’s going to be okay, telling them, 
‘You’re in good hands. You will be taken care of. You just have 
to want it. You have to move forward, just keep doing the right 
thing.”

Now I’m in a good place mentally and emotionally. My en-
ergy is lifted and I’m not so down and frustrated all the time. I 
keep coming back to asking myself, why didn’t I do this sooner? 
I feel like I’m going places now.

WHO WE HELP
Anna is Going Places Now
Out of desperation, Anna finally went to Transition House. 
Now she’s putting her life in order and wonders why she 
didn’t come to us sooner.
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Anna is a single mom of three boys, ages two, five, and six. Miguel, on her lap, 
is the youngest.

“At first I was upset, 

angry, embarrassed. 

But after a week I 

realized I should have 

done this years ago. 

How could I have 

been so blind, proud, 

and naive about it?”

–Anna



THE HELPERS

U nity Church of Santa Barbara has been involved with 
Transition House for 34 years. Kathy Elizalde, a mem-

ber of the Unity Church dinner provider group for the last sev-
en years, shares her story in her own words:

“Our group from Unity Church serves on the 29th of every 
month. We just love the people. It is so fun when you see some-
one pregnant one month and the next month you come and 
they are holding their baby. It’s like we get to be a part of their 
life for a little while.

Our favorite part is talking with the little kids. They all say 
thank you for everything we give to them. And we visit with 
them at the tables when they are eating and some of us sit and 
eat with the families too. One really fun thing is that we make 

the dinner but don’t have to clean up! The residents do all the 
clean up afterwards. We just buy the groceries, and cook and 
serve dinner.

In terms of food, we do the exact same menu every month. 
It’s chicken dogs, chili beans, green salad, corn chips, and for 
dessert we serve fruit because we like to keep it low-sugar. 
Transition House just sent out a notice of all the healthy foods 
and food groups we are supposed to serve, and we passed! 

Volunteering is something that I believe in—helping, lov-
ing, and caring for others. Shelter residents are people who are 
trying to help themselves, and if I can help them in any way, 
then I want to do that. And I think all of us feel this way. It’s 
not work. We love it! 

Volunteer dinner providers in the shelter kitchen 

Unity Church: Feeding Families 
for 34 Years
Volunteer shelter dinner providers are helping those who are 
trying to help themselves.
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Kristin Linehan
Infant Care Center volunteer 
wants to help change the cycle of 
homelessness for babies.

I go to the Infant Care Center once a week to hold babies, 
help feed them, and just give them a little extra love and 

attention. Some of them are as young as six weeks, and some-
times the teachers just need another set of arms to help out. I 
enjoy giving the babies a little one on one time. They are full 
of joy and they are so innocent. I look at this little six-week-
old and think they can become anything they want. They can 
change the cycle. 

The parents are trying to change their lives by committing 
to life at Transition House. They have to be following the pro-
gram—they have to be sober, they have to be going to work or 
school—but they are also given support services. And I am do-
ing my little part to help. I am just holding a baby so the parents 
can help themselves get to a steadier place in their lives. 

I also help make dinners for the shelter a few times a year 
with a group of friends. In being a dinner provider I get to 
know the whole family. I was thinking about one family I met 
and I wondered if the shelter was a hard place for their fourth 
grade boy to move into, and so I asked him how he was doing. 
He said ‘I love it! I have friends. I have a room, and I even have 
my own bed!  And I love all the great meals.’ It was just the best 
news to hear!

Public service and volunteering have always been a part of 
my life, so that is what I have tried to instill in my own children. 
In our family it is just a given, as it is in my friend group as well.  
It isn’t something we have to do—it is something we want to 
do. All of us who live in Santa Barbara are pretty blessed. If 
there is a way to help others also feel blessed, that is something 
that everyone wants to be a part of.

Gray Felstiner
Volunteer shelter screener has 
been an ear for families for 
seven years

I have been with Transition House for about 7.5 years. I 
heard about it and I thought that sounded interesting be-

cause I am a family therapist. When I realized that Transition 
House serves families with children I came running over. 

My role as a screener is to give support. Support for what 
is good and happy as well as support for what is not so good 
and not so happy. I am really just an ear to listen to the res-
idents and help communicate anything that is needed to the 
appropriate staff. 

What is most impactful for me is seeing the courage of 
these families. I enjoy seeing the ones who are really brave, and 
I enjoy giving a little extra support to the ones who might be 
having a harder time when they first come in. 

It is hard for me to talk about why it is important for me 
to volunteer at Transition House. What I can say is, what if we 
all lived our lives with the heart to do for others? I live my life 
with the premise that we are one family. I like to say I have the 
life of Riley, which means a super life with no problems. I was 
never hungry, I was never roofless. But what I do know is the 
importance of helping others who have suffered.

I have been profoundly touched, moved, and taught by the 
families here. I often see families one year, two years, three 
years later in the community and they always say, ‘Thank God 
for Transition House. It is the best thing that ever happened 
to me.’
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Kristin 
Linehan 
offers Infant 
Care Center 
teachers an 
extra set of 
helping hands.

Gray believes in the importance 
of helping others.



80% LOCAL FAMILIES
Most families come from Santa Barbara, 

Goleta, and Carpinteria.
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629
VOLUNTEERS
Volunteers generously gave 
17,520 hours of time to our 

families.

 

1,370
DONORS

The generosity of so many 
donors makes our work 

possible.

74%
SUCCESS 

RATE
The majority of families 

succeed in transitioning to 
stable housing. 

88%
EMPLOYED
Nearly all parents gained 
or kept a job while in our 

program.

$1,581
SAVINGS

On average, families saved 
this amount toward move-

in costs.
 

291
CHILDREN

Children make up over 60 
percent of those we serve.

IMPACT OF YOUR HELP IN 2017



More Ways to Be a Helper
Give Time

Serve dinner, tutor kids, help out in the shelter, or join our Auxiliary. 
Volunteers are the heart of our work!

Donate Monthly
Sign up to give monthly. It’s easy, and you will feel great knowing 

you are helping homeless families all year long.

Sponsor an Event
Invest in the success of homeless families by becoming a corporate 

sponsor of our Mad Hatter Luncheon or Help-a-Kid No-Ball.

Leave Your Legacy
Secure the future of Transition House until family homelessness is 

a thing of the past. Planned gifts offer tax benefits while supporting 
our programs.

Donate Today
Donate Online
Visit www.transitionhouse.com

Donate Via Mail
Return a donation in the enclosed envelope.

Employee Giving
Check with your employer to see if they will match your gift.
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These are 
just the 

numbers. 
Behind each 

one are 
hope-filled 

families 
working hard 

to better 
their lives.

IMPACT OF YOUR HELP IN 2017



2017 Dinner 
Providers  
All Saints by the Sea Episcopal 

Church 
Alto Lucero 
Amazon  
Amie Parish 
Caley and Friends
Calvary Chapel
Carpinteria Community 

Church 
Comfort Food Cooks
Congregation B’Nai B’rith
Cottage Hospital 5 South  
El Montecito
Embracing the World 
Feed Your Soul 
First Congregational Church 
First Presbyterian Church 
Foodtopia 
Free Methodist Church 
Friends of Transition House 
From The Heart
Goleta Presbyterian Church 
Jessica & Friends 
Kathy Bailey & Friends 
Knights of Columbus  
Live Oak Unitarian 
Living Faith Church 
Montecito Covenant Church  
Mo’s Fine Cuisine 
Nick, Laura and Friends 
Ocean Hills Covenant 

Church  
Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
Our Lady of Sorrows Church 
Pascucci 
Santa Barbara Church of 

Christ 
Society of Friends - The 

Quakers 
Space for Dinner 
St. Andrew’s Presbyterian 

Church 
St. Anthony’s Community 

Association 
St. Barbara Parish of the Old 

Mission Santa Barbara 
St. Mark United Methodist 

Church 
St. Mark’s University Parish 
Trinity Episcopal Church 
Trinity Lutheran Church 
Unity Church of Santa 

Barbara 
Vedanta Society 

2017 Corporate 
Sponsors
Curvature, LLC.
Deckers Brands
Hutton Parker Foundation
The Towbes Group
Montecito Bank & Trust
Santa Barbara Rental 

Property Association
Santa Ynez Band of 

Chumash Indians 
Foundation

Union Bank Foundation
Yardi Systems, Inc.
American Riviera Bank
Casa Dorinda
Cearnal Collective 
CenCal Health
First American Title Insurance
Home Improvement Center
Insurance Women of SB
La Arcada Investment 

Corporation
LogMeIn, Inc.
MarBorg Industries
Nasif, Hicks, Harris and Company
Northern Trust
Patagonia.com
Santa Barbara Plaza/S&P 

Investment
Serbin Communications, Inc.
Sotheby’s International Realty 

Foundation
Tri-County Produce
Underground Hair Artists 

 

2017 Monthly Donors
Arthur and June Aldritt
Steven and Geraldine Barger
Loren and Carly Bass
Kathleen Baushke
Lynn Baushke-Weddle
Rebecca Benozer
Jeff and Becky Berkus
Katie Brown
Jim Carrillo
Lynn Dewey
Jeff and Kathryn Dinkin
Stephen Epstein
Jane Fehrrenbacher
Gray Felstiner
Martha Fragosa Fragosa
Laina Gallagher
Ben and Natalie Graves
James and Emiko Griffith
Philip Holm
Stephen and Gail Humphreys
Dorothea Johnson
Charles and Valerie Kolstad
Debroah Lewis
Dodie Little
Diana Lowe
Melinda Mars
Gertrude Marsi
John and Gloria McManus
Greg McPhee
Patricia Moore
Dean and Holly Noble

William and Myra Petersen
Peter Preiswerk
Nancy Rapp
Steven and Karen Romofsky
Susan Sheller
James and Ruth Shobe
Robin and Nicole Soria
Nancy States
Heather Stevenson
Sally Stewart
JoannaVon Yurt
Gina Whitefoot
Nancy Wright
Judy and George Writer
Kevin and Jessica Yacoub
Brian and Bonnie Zant
Charles and Nina Zimmer  

Donors

$50,000 and Above
Richard Fitzgerald
Ratus and Anne Grace Kelly
Francis and Marianna Masin 

Human Services Fund
Santa Barbara Foundation
Transition House Auxiliary
Victoria Ward

$25,000 - $49,999
Patricia Carlson
Grace Housing, Inc.
Mithun Family Foundation
Outhwaite Foundation
Thomson Foundation
Alice Tweed Tuohy Foundation
 
$10,000 - $24,999 
Ann Jackson Family Foundation
James S. Bower Foundation
Crawford Idema Family 

Foundation
Lauren and Olivia David
Aaron and Valerie Edelheit
Allen Gersho
Goleta Presbyterian Church
Frank S. and Julia M. Ladner Family 

Foundation 
Sarah Jane Lind
George B. Page Foundation
Missy and Chuck Sheldon
Jay and Ruth Shobe
Stone Family Foundation
Towbes Foundation
Sue Vincent
Volentine Family Foundation
Williams-Corbett Foundation
Wood-Claeyssens Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999
All Saints-by-the-Sea Episcopal
James and Patricia Buckley
Mark Cornwall
Jeff and Kathryn Dinkin
Joanne Doehler - Edgar and Mary 

Doehler Trust
Susan Rose
John Hawkes

Milt and Cecia Hess
George C. Karlson Foundation
Latkin Charitable Foundation
Seymour and Shirley Lehrer
Rick and Regina Roney
Roger and Sarah Chrisman, 

Schlinger Chrisman Foundation
James and Beverly Zaleski

$1,000 to 4,999
Peter and Rebecca Adams
Arkay Foundation
Glenn and Amy Bacheller
Barbara N. Rubin Foundation
Dave Barnett
Gunther and Mary Jane 

Baumgartner
Kathleen Baushke
James Baushke
Arnold and Jill Bellowe
Ashish and Leslie Bhutani
Richard and Patsy Blake
Kathy and Bill Borgers
Brander Family Foundation
James Carrillo
John Carter
Casa Dorinda
Peter Castellanos
James and Diana Celmayster
Barton and Cathy Clemens
Thomas and Nancy Crawford
Scott and Leslie Deardorff
James and Sally Deloreto
Dolotta Family Charitable 

Foundation
El Montecito Presbyterian Church
Stephen Epstein
Edward and Suzanne Eubanks
Lynda Fairly
First Congregational Church
William and Charlene Glikbarg 

Foundation
James and Emiko Griffith
Jeffrey and Julie Harris
Kurt and Pamela Huffman
Donald and Diane Jackson
Joe and Diane Johnson
Johnston-Hanson Foundation
Robert and Janet Kates
Elizabeth Kilb
Jim Knight
Knights of Columbus 1684
Petar and Anna Kokotovic
La Centra-Sumerlin Foundation
Louise LaMothe
Beth Leddy
Adam J. Liff Advised Fund of The 

Community Foundation of 
Middle Tennessee

Kristin Linehan
Dora Anne Little
Karen Littlejohn
Jacob and Linda S. Locker
Diana Lowe
M&M Foundation
Rebecca Macdonald
Calvin and Phyllis Marble
Gertrude Irene Marsi
John and Dinah Mason

More 
Helpers
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2017 Financials

John and Ruth Matuszeski
Patrick and Helen McCarthy
Richard McLaren
Harry and Jacqueline McMahon
Gregory and Doris McPhee
Hank and Mari Mitchel
Henry E. and Lola Monroe 

Foundation
Mosher Foundation
Nasif, Hicks, Harris and Company
Kathy and Garth Nobis
James and Marina Nonn
Northern Trust
Grace Pacheco
Amie Parrish
Ralph and Catherine Quijano
Nancy Rapp
James Rapp
Robin Rickershauser
Al and Marsha Roberson
Karen Coke Robinson
Roberto Robledo
Anthony and Kyra Rogers
Paul and Joyce Ryan
Sangham Foundation
Santa Barbara County Ed. Office
Maryan Schall
Nancy Schlosser
Self Enquiry Life Fellowship
Gail Shannon
Katherine Silsbury
Julio and Shirley Soares
Tana Sommer-Belin
David and Carolyn Spainhour
Richard and Patricia St. Clair
Warren and Mary Staley
Ann Steinmetz
The Open Door Sangha
Ray and Sunni Thomas
Robert and Elaine Toledo
Cheryl Tomchin
Trinity Lutheran Church
United Way of Santa Barbara 

County
Santi and Gayla Visalli
Joanna Von Yurt
Watling Foundation
Karl Weis and Kristen Klingbeil - 

Weis
Ronal and Diane White
Alan Williams
Brian and Loa Louise Wintz
Kerim and Jessica Yacoub
Don and Anna Ylvisaker

$500 - $999
David and Sue Alvarado
Loren and Carly Bass
Michael Baushke
Mike and Lynn Baushke-Weddle
Jennifer Belinski
Berkshire Hathaway
Karen Bogart
Diane Boss and Anton Vonk 
David and Alyce Boyd
Debby Brooke
Teri Brown
Melinda Bunnin
Michael and Lynne Cage

INCOME AND 
CONTRIBUTIONS

Individuals $669,943
Foundations 391,038
Corporations 91,137
Federal Government 460,505
State/Local Government 292,893
Churches 25,999
Rental Income 359,932
Fundraising & Events 221,018
In-kind 475,994
Total $2,988,459

SERVICES AND OVERHEAD
Program $2,421,107
Management & General 242,300
Fundraising 255,527
Total $2,918,934

Fernando and Laura Calderon
Robert and Julie Cannata
Eileen Carpenter
Stillman and Nancy Chase
Alexander Corman
Sandy Dellanina
Lauren Duffey
Jane Dyruff
Joe and Nancy Escobedo
Gray Felstiner
Terry and Joyce Fernandez
Mike and Maria Ferrone
First Christian Church of Santa 

Barbara
Cleo Fisher
Dennis and Patricia Forster
Paul Gawronik
Harris and Bernice Gelberg
Steven and Patty Gonzalez
Mike and Pamela Graham
Ben and Natalie Graves
John and Ann Green
Melissa Jones Hamilton
Jack and Michelle Hamilton
Margaret Hamister
Madeline Hanrahan
James and Sandra Hirsch
Susan Hollingsworth
Philip Holm
Susan Izant
Gregory and Nancy Johnson
Jean Keely
William and June Kistler
Walter and Ingeborg Knapp
Charles and Valerie Kolstad
Larry and Carol Kommerstad-

Reiche
Ruth Hardee Kovacs
April Lafferman
Joy Leach
Peg Leon
Mary Ann Lund
Jane Macedo De Veer
Charlene Maltzman
Penny Mathison and Donald Nulty 
Richard and Marilyn McCook
Lorraine McDonnell and Stephen 

Weatherford 
John and Gloria McManus
Frances Miller
Mike and Meryam Molyneux
Arthur and Barbara Najera
Lisa Nordquist Goodman
Janet Oetinger
Kelly Ann Owen
Michael and Lorna Owens
Steven and Birgitte Pedersen
William and Myra Petersen
Nancy Potter
Roosevelt School Third Graders
Angelo Salvucci
Santa Barbara Korean 

Presbyterian Church
Douglas and Diane Scalapino
Susan and Robert Sheller
Alex and Adrienne Small
Debra Snyder
Shane Stark and Patricia Reilly 

Stark 



Eric and Nancy States
Deborah Steffen
Regan and Mary Stern
Sally Stewart
Tracy Stouffer
Marilynn Sullivan
Jean Svoboda
Technology Finance Partners 

Incorporated
George John Tenet and Stephanie 

Glakas - Tenet
The Glendon Association
Robert and Carol Ann Thompson
Michael and Gail Thompson
Milan Timm
Trinity Episcopal Church
Sam and Sandra Tyler
Unitarian Society
Janet Uribe
Gary Welterlen, LLP
Joseph and Pat Wheatley
George and Judy Writer

$100 to $499
Peter and Dorothy Abbey
Lois Abbott-Jacobs
Cookie Agnew
Chris Agnoli
Barbara Ahlman
Douglas and Margaret Allard
Scott Allen and Tina Freitas Allen
Lois Allison
Robert Allison and Teresa Leeburn 
Darlene Amundsen
Drew Tully and Rebecca Anderson 
Josh and Bethany Anderson
Fred and Roxana Anson
Angela Antenore
Jeannette Aquino
Lee and Heidi Artman
AT&T Employee Giving Campaign
Richard and Susan Ayling
Julie Ballesteros
Steven and Geraldine Barger
Arthur Barron
Diane Baskin
Jonah Bass
Corinne Bates
Ralph and Jan Baxter
Marcy Dolle Bazzani Inc.
Steve and Patti Beal
Leigh Beermann
Karen Benjamin
Rebecca Benozer
Sue Benson
Jeff and Becky Berkus
Marilyn Berman
Linda Bernson
Steven and Linda Besserman
Carol Betker
Darlene Bierig
Susan Bjork
Jett Black-Maertz
James and Bonnie Blakley
Cornelis and Carolina Blokdyk
Vicky Blum
Christine Boesch
Celia Book

Stacy Borek
Melissa Bower
Alexandra Bowers
Elizabeth Bowman
Debra Brandon
Thomas and Barbara Brashears
Hershel and Patricia Brewer
Michael Brinsfield
Savannah Brinsfield
Joel Briskman
Katie Brown
Michael Brown and Laura Malakoff 
W. Elliot and Mary Brownlee
Paula Bruice
Ritz and Olga Brunello
Roland and Joyce Bryan
Alice Buckley
Peter and Kati Buehler
Janet Bullock
John and Gwendolyn Burgee
Dorothy Burkhart
John Buttny and Bette Robinson 
Nigel and Constance Buxton
Rich and Sierra Cagley
Heather Cairns
Chester and Kay Caldeira
Rose and Natasha Campbell
Campbell & Howard
Elaine Campo
Marc and Katherine Cantu
Danen and Kelly Carlson
Dawn Carlson
Sara Carlson
Patricia Carver
Paul Castleberg and Valentina 

Padula 
Doris Caswell
Oliver and Maxine Chadwick
Maureen Champa
Steven and Diana Charles
Dale Charpentier and Florence 

Michel
Zandra Cholmondeley
Christ Lutheran Church
First Christian Church Christian 

Women’s Fellowship
Caldecot and Isabella Chubb
Robert and Jeanette Cibull
William and Barbara Cirone
Walter and Wendy Clapp
Martha Clark
Mary Clark-Bartllett
Polly Clement
Renee Clement
Maygan Cline
Lamont and Susan Cochran
Stephen and Marian Cohen
Kimiko Cohn
Evan and Juanita Collins
Joseph and Margaret Connell
Gregory Conroy and Valerie 

Goldston 
Patrick and Louise Conroy
James Cook
Janice Cooper
Stephanie Crane
Geoffrey and Kimberly Crane
Ann Crawford
Daniel and Carolyn Creasey

Robert and Judith Cresap
Bill and Kathy Crevier
Sheila and Thomas Cullen
Barbara Cunningham
Oswald Da Ros
Suzanne Dalston
Richard and Janet Danehy
Mark and Susan DaRe
Joan Davidson
James and Sheila Davidson
Andrew and Adrianne Davis
Edward De Caro and Ann Sullivan 
Suzanne De Ponce
Michael and Kathryn Dean
Paula Deley
Maureen Demaio Sholder
Design Innovations
Joan Dewberry
Jack and Bonnie Dickinson
Barbara Dixon
Bill Dodson
Stephen and Mary Dombek
Richard Doolittle
Richard Dow
Joe Doyle
Judith Duff
Murray and Susan Duncan
Duane Dunker
Gordon Durenberger
Barbara Edmison
El Montecito School
Emilie Elias
Robert and Linda Elmerick
Daniel Encell
Margie Enders
Richard and Sandra Enos
Ensberg Jacobs Design
Janet Evans
Gail Fairburn
Jeffrey and Margaret Fairchild
David and Deborah Farris
Farris Family Charitable Fund
Jane Fehrrenbacher and Richard 

Talbot
Rick and Sasa Feldman
Alejandro Felix
Peggy Finefrock
Brooks and Catherine Firestone
Anne Fisher
FLIR Systems, Inc.
John and Marie Foley
Keith and Nancy Forster
Frank and Tiffany Foster
Martha Fragosa
William and Birthe Francis
Cid Frank
Joseph and Katherine Frawley
Janet Freeman
Ron and Ellie Freese
Eric and Julie Friedman
Friends of Lois Capps
Craig Fry
Stuart and Deborah Fuss
Louise Gainey
James and Katherine Gallagher
Laina Gallagher
Ronald Garber and Rebecca 

Garbett 
Kathleen Gardner

Joseph and Arlene Geeb
Deborah Branch Geremia
John and Elizabeth Gerig
Jessica Gibbs
Verna Gindoff
Girl Scouts of CCC, Troop 50113
Mark Giroux
Kevin and Niki Gleason
Genevieve Goldberg
Goleta Teen of the Year - Amanda 

Hagen
John and Barbara Gordon
Donald and Shannon Gordon
Laura Gowdy
David and Ruth Green
Paul Guido
Gary and Susan Gulbransen
Mary Hancock
Tony and Marlena Handler
John and Susan Hanna
Jon Hansen
Jeffrey and Victoria Harbison
Gail Harling
Lawrence Harper
Mary Anne Harrison
James and Mary Jo Hartle
Paul and Felicie Hartloff
Peter Hasler
Stanley and Betty Hatch
Edward and Ann Marie Hawkes
Thomas and Anne Heck
Greg and Karin Heiman
Dan and Susy Herlinger
Steve Hernandez
Michele Herrera
Diane and Ray Hester Fund
Karen A. Hickman
Judith Hill
Daniel and Maureen Hislop
Katie Hoegh-Guldberg
John and Ammon Hoenigman
Aashish Metha and Susannah 

Hoffman
David and Jeanne Hoffman
John and Marsha Hogan
John and Charmain Holehouse
Thomas and Jody Holehouse
Edith Hollister
Jean Holmes
Mary Howe-Grant and Peter Ford 
Nancy Hughes
Marilyn Hull
Stephen and Gail Humphreys
Robin and Vikki Hunt
Jacqueline Huth
Emily Izmirian
James and Chana Jackson
Beverly Jackson
James Stanfield Company
Mary Jeffris
Charlie and Paula Johnson
Dorothea Johnson
Toni Jones
Judith Karin and Daniel Cohen 
Andrea Katz
Barry Kaufman and Margo 

Handelsman 
Elizabeth Kelley
Sheryl Kelly
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Jessica Keneally and William 
Gumma 

James and Diana Kennett
Omid Khaki
Simon Kiefer
Michelle Kimball
Lynn Kirst
Tybie Kirtman
Peter Klein and Joanell Scala
Ted E. and Gerda Marie Knudson
Sharon Kolby
Norm and Nancy Kozak
Diana Kruse
Marc and Julie Kummel
Monica Kunz
Michael and Janine Lambe
James and Elinor Langer
Terilynn Langsev
Milt and Arlene Larsen
Howard and Sharon Larson
Muriel and Sara Lauderdale
Catherine Leffler
Gary and Cristina Lemp
John and Tara Lengsfelder
Ilan and Barbara Levi
Deborah Lewis
Robert and Ellen Lilley
John and Katherine Lindgren
Claudia Lindwall
Sheila Lodge
Jennifer Long
April Longaker
Don Louie
Susan Love
Arica Lubin and Harley Hall
Francie Lufkin
Lutheran Women’s Missionary 

League
Martin and Deborah Lynch
Irvin and Emily Lyons
Peter and Leslie MacDougall
John Macker
Nancy Madsen
William and Nyna Mahan
Pam Maines
Ryan Malmsten
Marvin and Sonja Malmuth
Bob and Betsy Manger
L and S Manzo Inc.
Josh and Caley Mark
Samuel and Constance Marquez
Melinda Mars
Theodore and Cynthia Martin
Catherine Masi
Richard and Beverly Mayer
Michael and Danuta McCall
Sears and Marni McGee
Russell McGlothlin
Susan McHale
Carol McHenry
Anne McKellar
Rachel McKeone
Patrick and Esther McKinley
Ted McKown
Norman and Mary Mclaren
Steven and Angela McLaren
Robert and Lucinda McLean
Elizabeth Meinzer
Laini Melnick

Peter Melnick
Marty Minasian
Clare Miner-McMahon
Barry Mirrer
Suzanne Mitchell
Sanjit and Nandita Mitra
Marie Mocny
Elizabeth Moles and Guy Tingos
Elizabeth Moller
Angela Moloney
Montessori Center School
Shirley Moore
Patricia Moore
John and Kathleen Moseley
Edward and Stefani Mullen
William and Joan Murdoch
Larry and Jeanie Murdock
Robert and Jeannette Mustacich
Rosa Nevarez
Dean and Holly Noble
Jerry and Joan Noble Rocco
Rita Norman
Glenn Novack
Gregory Novak
Michael and Madeline Nutik
Don and Jan O’Dowd
Kenneth Olbrish
David and Cynthia Oliver
Mary O’Neill
Orbital ATK Incorporated
Jeff and Beth Ormsby
Stephanie Ortale
Beatrice Oshika
Daniel and Anne Ovadia
Stephen and Colleen Ozab
Chris Palme
Gerald B. and Claire Parent
Dorothy Parker
Sally Parks
Rajni and Pramila Patel
Ann Peak
Laurence Pearson
Robert Pearson
Sara Pelton
Mary Penny
David and Catherine Peri
Larry and Patricia Phillips
Michael Phillips and Lana Marme 
William and Dolores Pollock
Donald Poppe
Arthur and Paulette Posch
Judith Powell
Susan Powers
Peter and Johanna Preiswerk
Stephen and Joan Price
Stuart Purnell
Jacquelyn Quinn
Felix Rabinovich
Nick Rail
David Ramsthaler
Frank Randall
Recovery Road Medical Center
Timothy and Devon Reinauer
George Relles
Curtis Ridling
George and Marlene Riemer
Paul and Becky Rinaldi
David Ristig
John and Judy Ritchie

Richard and Barbara Robbins
Debra Robinson
Annette Robson
Mark and Regina Rodwell
Francesc and Kathleen Roig
Mark Romasanta
Catherine Rose
Sharon Rosenberger
Rhoda Rosenthal
Brian Rowse
Claude and Bette Saks
Joanne Samuelson
Ada Sandburg
Sheldon and Alice Sanov
Santa Barbara Legal Professionals 

Assoc.
Ann Scanlin
James and Ann Scarborough
Jim Schelling
Christiane Schlumberger
Arthur and Susan Schmidt
Joseph and Katherine Schneider
Brian Hersh and Susan Schorr
Eileen Schuler-Traykovski
Norman and Helen Schulz
Victor and Faye Schumacher
Jean Schuyler
Patrick and Laura Scully
Carole Sebits
Helene Segal
Michael and Brigitte Seligman

Benjamin Senauer
Ram Seshadri
Roswitha Shaffer
Joel and Joanne Shefflin
Michael and Nancy Sheldon
Evely Laser Shlensky
Kelly Siedschlag
Steven and Joan Siegel
Mark and Christine Silverstein
Gary Simpson
Anne Sinclair
Paulo and Colleen Sitolini
Lillian Skeen
Elisabeth Smith
Edward and Carissa Smith
Barbara Smith-Sherrill
Cheryl Snell
Robin and Nicole Soria
Frank and Lida Souza
Sally Spence
Anne Sprecher
St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church
St. Anthony’s Community
Ruth Stark
William and Dorothy Steenland
Deborah Steinhoff
Bill and Cheri Steinkellner
Heather Stevenson
Jeanne Stillwell
Eric Stokke
David Stone
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Glenn and Norma Stuck
Katherine Stuckmeyer
Adrianne Sturman
James and Sally Subject
Sandy Sumski
George and Mary Pat Surmeier
Linda Sussman
Caroline Sweet
Matt and Susan Swider
Brian Sylvia
Robert and Nancy Szulczewski
Alexander and Melanie Szymanski
Lori Takeuchi
Joann Tall
George and Mardee Tamas
James and Joyce Tamborello
Ann Taves
James and Nancy Taylor
The Lafferman Family Foundation
The Santa Barbara Company
Gerald and April Thede
Michael Theobald
Betsy Thies
David and Patricia Thomas
Grace Helen Thomas
William and Barbara Thorpe
Jack Tiethof-Sy
Toyon Research Corporation
Barbara Tozer
Lila Trachtenberg
Robert and Joan Tuma
Unity Church of Santa Barbara
Richard Untermann
Alma Uribe de Espinoza
Kay Utterback
Alice Van De Water
Kay Van Horn
Helena Van Wingerden
David and Kate Vander Laan
Thomas VanDeVeire
Tara Vanselow
Julio and Mimi Veyna
Don and Sara Vickers
David and Cesli Vierra
Andrew Vonnegut
Vicki Walton
Doris Wechter
Margaret Weeks
Jonathan Weg
Steven and Suzanne Weintraub
Kelly Weiser
Julian and Theresa Weissglass
Gregory and Leslie White
Winifred White
Christine Whitefoot
Julia Wilkerson
Frank and Parmele Williams
Joy Winer
Ann Winn
Stan and Sally Witnov
Drew Wright
Peter Wright
Nancy Wright
Peggy Yetter
Edward and Grace Yoon
Stephen Young and Carlene Van 

Pelt
Jana Young
Brian and Bonnie Zant

Patricia Zell
Marie Zeman
Charles and Nina Zimmer
Richard and Ann Zylstra

$1 to $99
Richard and Beverly Abrams
Christine Abtey
Sue Adams
Kenjo Agustsson
Rey Alcerro
Arthur and June Aldritt
Emily Allen
Monica Alvarez
AmazonSmile Foundation
Thomas And Tricia Anderson
Abrego Andrea
Linda Andrews
Sarah Antonclli
Laura Arnold
Richard Atamian
Ron Atinsky
Amanda Babineaux
Steve and Beverly Balash, Jr.
Gust and Tina Marie Ballas
Marianne Bartholomew
Carol Bartoli
Cynthia Dee Beaudoin
Kimberly Beaven
Benevity Community Impact Fund
Elizabeth Bent
Sabina Beraha
Susan Berg
Maria Bermudez
Norrine Besser
Larry and Jamie Bickford
Silvia Biedermann
Lisa Blake
Jolynn and Annette Bloodworth
Thomas and Gail Boehme
Andrea Bollinger
Edward and Marika Bookin
Teresa and David Bothman
Karen Boysel
R. J. and Mary Anne Brillhart
Erika Brinsfield
John and Sharon Broberg
Heather Brodhead
Milton and Beverly Brown
Birthe Larson
Catherine Brozowski
Amy Brunner
D. Hope Bryant
Karin Bucher Aggeler
Richard and Carolyn Buford
Ronald and Gale Busch
Steven and Carla Cabanatuan
Patricia Caird
Cathy Cameron
Marilyn Campbell
Nancy Caponi
Melinda Carlson
Sarah Carr
Lisa Carr
William and Mona Chapin
Dolores Jones Cheek
Steven and Marileen Cibull
Brian Clausen

Crystal Cobb
Timothy and Janemarie Cohen
Camille Collett
Lori Lee Collins
Maia Colyar
Kim and Denise Cooper
Jonathan Cooper
Christina Cortes
Jude Costello
Joan Cota
John Roy and Gretchen Court
Laurie Cox
Sonja Crawford
Trisha Crawford
Linda Croyle and Lori Guynes
Katherine Culbertson
Daniel and Helen Anne Curhan
Stephen and Sharon DeDecker
Kenneth Deen
Julie Degraw
Susan Dempsay
Michael and Sandy DeRousse
Lynn Dewey
Francis and Frances Diani
Angela Donjon
Natalie Douglas
James and Mary Jean Ducale
Tom and Carolynn Dugan
David and Ann Dwelley
James Dyer
Carl and Gloria Easter
Jettie Edwards
Cindy Eiland
Kathy Elizalde
Marjorie Elkin
Neil Elliott
Jeff and Deanna Elmerick
April Ennis
Lindsay Ervin
Jared Ervin
Robert Ettinger
Rennett Facciobene
James Faletti
Michael and Cynthia Feinberg
Lisa Felland
Mark and Mary Fewell
Kathryn Field
David and Andrea Fishback
Sherrie Fisher
Jane Fleischman
Rita Fleming
Stephen Foley
Edward and Frances
Macie Folger
Ahmad and Victoria Forouzandeh
Ronald and Carole Fox
John Conroy and Claire Frandsen
Kristin Frascella and Giovanni 

Vigna
Sophie Frieman
Jeannine Gagnon Glockler
Robert and Andrea Gaines
Vera Ann Gallagher
Sara Garcia
Diana Garcia
Jana Garcia
Anna Gardner
Lorraine Gardner
Carolyn Giannetti

William and Janice Gilbert
Mark Gildenstern
George and Rafelle Glatter
Stephanie Gleiberman
Joseph and Barbara Godley
Annette Goena
Kenneth Gould
Audrey Graves
William and Betsy Green
John and Christie Green
Ronald and Diane Griffin
Cynthia Griffin
George and Carolyn Gritt
Thomas and Betty Gross
Andrew and Kalie Grubb
Kathleen Gulje
Michael and Jennifer Gunner
James and Barbara Gutmann
Alexander Haimanis and Ellen 

Fenger
Renee Hamaty
Richard Handin and Claudia 

Whitman
Richard and Sarah Hanna
Tricia Hanna
Marie Hansen
Jeffrey and Kristi Harb
Michael and Kerry Harrington
Cheyenne and Jeanmarie Harty
Bob and Kathryn Henry
Esperanza Hernandez
Kenneth and Barbara Hershberg
Stacy Hespanha
Kenna Hickman
Ray and Anne Higgins
Mark and Kelly Hildner
Murray and Marilyn Hochhauser
Sue Horger
Janice Hubbell
Alissa Hummer
Laurie Hummer
Cynthia Huskey
John Hydar
Victoria Hyland
Julia Hyska
Donna Ibarra
Kyle Irwin
Holly Iseler
Tania Israel
Mary Johnson
Philip and Sonia Johnston
Richard Jorgensen
Felicia Kaminsky
David Kantor
John and Caroline Kavanagh
Bud and Sharon Kayser
Thomas and Ami Kearns
R. T. and Barbara Kelley
Lisa Kelly
Joan Kent
Fred and Barbara Keplinger
Cathy Khaki
Pita Khorsandi
Kathleen Kiley
John Kirk
Charleen Kirkman
Colleen Kirst
Wayne and Audrey Kliman
Gretchen Kolderup
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Alison Kronberg
Eric and Patricia Kruger
Sara G. Kvaas
Vickie Lacks
Susan Lambrose
Bradley Lammie and Elin Thomson
David Landecker
Stephanie Langsdorf
Robert and Carol Le Gassick
Vincent and Norma Leifer
Amy Locke
Martin Lodge
Barbara Loebman
Beebe Longstreet
Melina Lopez
Tom Lopez
Scott and Betty Lorenz
Michael and Christina Lovato
Petra Lowen
Nathan And Stacy Loyal
Teryhus Luthor
Debbie Lux and Julie Kolodge
Terrence and Susan Lydon
Marianne Lynch
McNiven Lyndsey
Anne MacDermott
Irene Macias
Kim Madden
Elsie Magennis
Elaine Mah Best 
Farideh Maho
Steven Mair
Gloria Major-Brown
Cynthia Manzer and David 

Fishman
Dorothy Manzo
Andrea Marcus
Cathy Mark
Fatemeh Marshall
Michael and Lynne McAllister
Charles McCracken
Joy McDaris
Judith McDermott
Phil and Melinda McKenna
Art and Della McKinster
Carol McMillen
Mac and Linda McNeel
Teresa McWilliams
David Medina
Mel Bay Publications, Inc.
Terrie Mershon
Matt and Barbara Michael
Nicholas Miller
George Miller
Kathleen Miller
Richard and Janet Mitchell
Eileen Mitchell
Scott Moitoza
Clare Montana
Mitchel and Mary C. Moore
Mary Louise Moore
Arthur Morel
India Morgan
Deanna Morinini
Karen Mulhollen
James and Frances Mullen
Darleen Murray
Mark and Shira Musicant
Natalie Myerson

Sue Nagelmann
Anu Naid
Dennis and Carolyn Naiman
Cynthia Jencka Napier
Teresa Naples
Debra Nash
Robert Nettles
Susan Neufeldt
Myra Nicholas
Thomas and Kathryn Ochsner
Michael Oliver
Billie Olson
Jose Omar Orozco
Aaron Panchal
Roberta Parkinson
William and Kamala Parris
Robert and Maren Parsons
Tyler Peinado
Jeffrey and Carolee Peterson
Joyce Pettersen
Fred and Cynthia Pettit
Hillary Phillips
Robert and Frances Piacente
Sue Pilkington
Laurence and Karen Poirier
Patricia Pung
Adam Questad
George and Ruth Radon
Hannah Ramadan
Edith Ramirez
Karen Ramsdell
Bonnie Rand
Kyle And Allison Rapp
Gail Rappaport
Russell and Patricia Redmond
Barbara Regis
Gonzalo and Margarita Reynoso
Sharee Rico
Mark Roberts
Jennifer Robinson
Laurie Robinson
Steven and Karen Romofsky
Thomas Dent and Joan 

Rosenberg-Dent
Bernard Roth
Claudette Sabiron
Brian Sabiron
Steve and Susan Sakauye
Florence Sanchez
Dennis and Abbe Sands
Santa Barbara News-Press
Richard and Simone Schapker
Edward and Lisa Schatz
Frank Schmidt
Madeline And Phil Schwarzman
Morris Seidler
James Selzler
Jeannine Serbanich
Glen and Sue Serbin
R. Joseph Sevilla
Ronnie Shahbazian
Rita Shaw
Margaret Shelleda
Patricia Sheppard
James and Susan Shields
Judith Shough
Robert and Rosemary Shull
Susanne Simpson
Laura Lynn Six

Sierra Sleeman
Janice Smith
Terin Smith
Mariela Socolovsky
Sharon Solis
Richard Solomon
Jens Sorensen
Glory Anna South
St. Athanasius Orthodox Church
Mary Ellen Staab
Terry and Ann Staten
Randolph Langel and Patricia 

Stathis
Edward and Sue Steele
Jeremy Stein
Frank and Kay Stevens
Robert L. Stevens
Robert and Annette Stewart
Gordon E. Stoppel
Todd Fox and Helene Strobel
Veronica Swarens
James Sweeney
Stan Tabler
Ayse Taimuty
Michael and Nancy Terman
The Write Team
Julie Thomas
Cameron and Cora Thorne
Mary Thurmond
Katherine Tierney
Paul and Ann Tonkin
Raymond Tracy
Janet Sue Tribble
UBS Financial Services
Viara and Plamen Vachovska
John and Mary Valentine
Wendell and Ramona Van Atta

Randy and Dana Vandermey
Mike Visueta
Lael Wagenbeck
Mary Walsh
Margaret Wardlaw
John and Dorothy Warnock
Harold Wayne
Don and Jo Webb
Daniel Weiner
Alex Weinstein and Betty Helton
Seymour Weisberg
Gina Whitefoot
David And Joy Whitefoot
Justin Whittet
Gary Wier
John and Mary Lou Williams
Reese Wilson
Emily Wissink
Benedicte Wolfe
Dean Wood
Leigh Work
Ann Yacobian
Theresa Yandell
Dave and Emily Young
Robert and Katharine Zappala
Kirsten Zecher
William Zeldis
Rita Ziccardi
John and Dixie Zimmer

Transition House sincerely 
regrets any errors or 
omissions. Please contact 
us at gwhitefoot@
transitionhouse.com with 
changes or corrections.

Family Photo here
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Gayla Visalli, President 
Jim Carrillo, Vice President 
Jim Buckley, Secretary 
Andrew Gardner, Treasurer 
Sally Stewart, Auxiliary President 
Richard Blake 
Kathryn Dinkin 
Steve Epstein 
James Griffith 
Nancy Rapp 
Nicole Soria 
Mary Stern 
Pat Wheatley 
Jessica Yacoub

TRANSITION HOUSE STAFF
ADMINISTRATION 
Kathleen Baushke, Executive Director 
Natalie Graves, Director of Finance 
Heather Stevenson, Grants and Development Manager 
Gina Whitefoot, Development Coordinator 
Diana Garcia, Volunteer Coordinator 
Irma Landeros, HR Coordinator 
Lidia Garcia, Receptionist  
Claire Frandsen, Bookkeeper

PROGRAMS 
Debbie Michael, Program Director 
Cheyenne Harty, Rapid Rehousing Program Manager 
Roberto Plasencia, Employment Specialist 
Cristina Cordoso, Service Coordinator/HOMES Program 
Manager 
Luz Cordova, Case Manager 
Cynthia O’Neill, Case Manager 
 
CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS: 
Caley Mark, Children’s Programs Director 
Natalie Robinson, Infant Care Center Site Supervisor 
Teachers: Dulce Ramos | Bertha Anguiano | Samantha 
Abrego | Lucia Morales | Amy Guo 
Substitute Teachers: Andrea Garza | Maddy Hohmann 
| Primitiva Hernandez | Abby Long | Jenny Rojas |Patty 
Gonzales 
Shelter Children’s Program: Jenny Rojas |Abby Long | Eli Silva 

FAMILY SUPPORT CENTER 
Angel Vazquez, FSC Supervisor and Program Assistant 
Jenny Rojas | Eli Silva |Wade Robinson | Estevan Lucas

PROPERTY & SHELTER OPERATIONS  
Mike Zaragoza, Facilities Director 
Luis Beltran, Intake Coordinator 
Tracey Taylor, Housing Consultant 
Facilities Maintenance: Ron Costa | Gerardo Vazquez 
Operations Staff: Eric Hansen| Martha Velasco | Maribel 
Gonzales | Abe Kaplan | Wade Robinson | Sal Sixto | Erica 
Mollo 

TECHNOLOGY 
Ben Graves and Eli Garcia

AUXILIARY
Sally Stewart, President 
Becky Anderson, Vice President 
Anna Ylvisaker, Treasurer
Diane White, Secretary 
Debbie Branch Geremia, Membership Chair 
Jean Keely, Publicity Chair 
Darlene Amundsen, Hospitality Chair

Becky Adams 
Lorna  Applefield 
Wendy Clapp 
Judith Cresap 
Barbara Cunningham 
Sandy Dellanina 
Kathryn Dinkin 
Cleo Fisher 
Verna Gindoff 
Mary Anne Harrison 
Felicie Hartloff 
Andrea Katz 
Nancy Kozak 
Diana Kruse 
Sharon Larson 
Norma Leifer 
Beverly Lewis 
Ellen Lilley 
Jane Macedo De Veer 
Lana Marme-Phillips 
Soosan Marshall 
Rachel McKeone 
Annie McMillin
Florence Michel
Pita Khorsandi 
Nancy Potter
Rochelle Rose 
Joanell Scala Klein 
Gail Shannon 
Diane Sheldon 
Patricia St. Clair 
Sally Subject 
Marilynn Sullivan 
Mimi Veyna 
Gayla Visalli
Lorraine West
Diane White 
Beverly Zaleski 
Marie Zeman 
 

non-profit
u.s. postage
paid
santa barbara, ca
permit no. 687

425 E Cota Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

(805) 966-9668
www.transitionhouse.com

Transition House exists through the generosity of the Santa Barbara community.
For more information about our programs, go to www.transitionhouse.com.


